NBSE INFORMS ON HSLC & HSSLC EXAM RESULTS

The Nagaland Board of School Education has notified for
information of all concerned that, in view of the Lockdown
being imposed across the Country due to COVID-19
pandemic, the process of results preparation for the HSLC &
HSSLC Examinations 2020 have been put on hold. However,
in pursuance of the Government of Nagaland Order dated
11th April 2020, works have resumed with few staff.

As regard to the results, all are informed that the results can
be expected by the end of May 2020. However, the exact
date of declaration of HSLC & HSSLC Examinations 2020
results shall be intimated beforehand.

An advisory goes out to all concerned that in view of many
fake news circulating in the social media, one should check
out the official website of the NBSE
(www.nbsenagaland.com) for confirmation of the same. All
have been advised to stay clear of the fake news to avoid any
confusion.



